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To the Planning Commission:

I am writing to voice my OPPOSITION to yet another terrible project for Humboldt County.
This proposed subdivision will cause more traffic problems and exacerbate climate change
because people will have to drive everywhere, due of a lack of alternative transportation
options.  We have to stop developing this way!

When will the County start promoting projects that enhance our communities?  Everything I
see proposed/approved makes me cringe because of a lack of good planning, unimaginative
designs and the destruction that comes with these developments that destroy habitat and forest
lands.
 
Please deny this  project.  Let’s build something that we can be proud of instead of these soul
crushing, cookie cutter developments that are so harmful to the environment.

Kim Tays
Humboldt County resident
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